
NOTICE 
Code of Conduct for the Supply of Electricity to Small Use 

Customers 
CORRIGENDA 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority today released a corrigenda advising that a correction 
has been made to the Code of Conduct for the Supply of Electricity to Small Use Customers 
(Code).   
has been made to the Code of Conduct for the Supply of Electricity to Small Use Customers 
(Code).   

The Authority had found an error in the Code since publishing it on 3 October 2007.  Despite 
the Authority deciding to reject the ECCC’s Recommendation 34 on historical debt, the 
following words were included at the end of clause 4.5(3): 

The Authority had found an error in the Code since publishing it on 3 October 2007.  Despite 
the Authority deciding to reject the ECCC’s Recommendation 34 on historical debt, the 
following words were included at the end of clause 4.5(3): 
  

and, in relation to a bill which includes a historical debt (or part thereof) in the amount and, in relation to a bill which includes a historical debt (or part thereof) in the amount 
billed, the bill must separately identify the basis of the current and historic debts, 
including the address or addresses at which the electricity was consumed and the 
date/s of consumption 

billed, the bill must separately identify the basis of the current and historic debts, 
including the address or addresses at which the electricity was consumed and the 
date/s of consumption 
  

The corrigenda deletes this paragraph. The corrigenda deletes this paragraph. 

The Authority did not adopt the ECCC’s Recommendation 34 as there were mixed 
stakeholder views on whether providing customers with further detail on current and 
historical debt would reduce confusion and disconnections.  A copy of the Authority’s 
response to the ECCC’s Final Review Report can be found on the Authority’s web site.   

The Authority did not adopt the ECCC’s Recommendation 34 as there were mixed 
stakeholder views on whether providing customers with further detail on current and 
historical debt would reduce confusion and disconnections.  A copy of the Authority’s 
response to the ECCC’s Final Review Report can be found on the Authority’s web site.   

Copies of the corrigendaCopies of the corrigenda, as well as marked up and clean versions of the corrected Code 
can also be found on the Authority’s web site.   

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Kate Reid 
Manager Customer Protection 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9385 9941 
Mb: 0417 922 452 
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http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/6124/29644/20071025%20Code%20of%20Conduct%20for%20the%20Supply%20of%20Electricity%20to%20Small%20Use%20Customers%20-%20Corrigenda.pdf
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/6126/29677/20071025%20Code%20of%20Conduct%20for%20the%20Supply%20of%20Electricity%20to%20Small%20Use%20Customers%20-%20Marked%20up%20Version.pdf
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/6125/29647/20071025%20Code%20of%20Conduct%20for%20the%20Supply%20of%20Electricity%20to%20Small%20Use%20Customers%20-%20Clean%20Version.pdf

